

Jeremy Bricker <jeremydb@umich.edu>

## **Recess Volunteers Needed at Thurston**

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu\_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Wed, Feb 7, 2024 at 2:59 PM



## **Thurston Elementary PTO**

## Seeking Noon-Hour (Recess) Volunteers at Thurston!

Dear Thurston Community,

If you have a spare hour in your week, please consider donating your time to Thurston's staff and students. We are running low on volunteers and could use the help! This is a great opportunity to get outside and get involved at school! We are looking for noon-hour (lunch recess) volunteers who can help monitor children on the playground at recess. Recess at Thurston goes from approximately 11:12-12:48, you may come for part of it or all of it. Please use the sign up sheet linked here to add your name to a date that you can volunteer. When you arrive, please check in at the main office.

A new sign up sheet will be released for after Sping Break. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

**Thurston Parent Teacher Organization** 

## **Contact Us**



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com



https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.